
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

Wow! This is my 9th newsletter. Some days go really fast and others really slow 

but every day I try to be thankful of something. So today, I’m thankful that I 

know each and every one of you and that we are all safe! Remember you can 

message me-Just to let me know what you’ve been up to. It’s lovely when I 

receive your messages. It makes my day! Stay safe and have a great half term! 

jashworth@scholargreen.cheshire.sch.uk  

   

   

I’ve added some fun ideas to 

have a go at this week, I hope 

you like them! I really like ‘Pooh’ 

quotes. Why not take a look at 

some yourself? Take care!                       

Mrs  Ashworth xx 
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